
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

December 26, 2024 

 

 

 

Mayor Samuel Pennant 

Town of Dundee 

202 Main Street 

Dundee, FL 33838-1000 

 

Dear Mayor Pennant, 

 

It has been a pleasure serving the Town of Dundee as an active member on the Visioning Board 

since August 2024. Due to my recent appointment to Seat #2 of the Town Commission, I am 

submitting this letter of resignation from the Visioning Board effective immediately. 

 

Thank you for your understanding.  

 

Respectfully, 

 

Alethea D. Pugh 
 

Ms. Alethea Pugh 

 

 

cc: Ms. Lorraine Peterson, Assistant Town Manager/Development Director 

 Ms. Tandra Davis, Town Manager 

 

 

 

AP:lo 

 

        Town of Dundee 
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